
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Retired Version of DocuTrac Software 
 
 
As DocuTrac strives to keep its products competitive and feature rich, we continually make changes and 
improvements to programs with each new version of QuicDoc ® and Office Therapy™.  If you haven't kept up to 
date on these changes, please take a look at the Downloads page on our web site.  Our customers, who have come 
to rely on the efficiency new versions our software have brought to their practice, regularly maintain their 
products to ensure that they stay current with product updates and technical support. 
 
Unfortunately, there comes a time when older versions of software must be retired in an effort to maximize 
efficiency in product development and support.   
 
 
Regarding Office Therapy Version 5.2 and earlier: 
 
On December 15, 2006, DocuTrac retired version 5.2 of Office Therapy. Our customers were notified by mail and 
offered an opportunity to upgrade.  
 
Options for support such as phone, email, fax, LiveHelp support, data recovery, and password retrieval services 
are no longer available for version 5.2 or earlier.  Registering an installation of version 5.2 or earlier may not be 
possible. 
 
If you currently use an installation of Office Therapy that is version 5.2 or earlier and wish to update, please call 
DocuTrac Sales at 800-850-8510 for information. 
 
 
Regarding QuicDoc Version 3.85 and earlier: 
 
As of November 30, 2006, DocuTrac retired version 3.85 of QuicDoc.  Our customers were notified by mail and 
offered an opportunity to upgrade.  
 
Options for support such as phone, email, fax, LiveHelp support, data recovery, and password retrieval services 
are no longer available for version 3.85 or earlier.  Registering an installation of 3.85 or earlier may not be 
possible. 
 
If you currently use an installation of QuicDoc that is version 3.85 or earlier and wish to update, please call 
DocuTrac Sales at 800-850-8510 for information. 
 


